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26th February 2018 
 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term.  I hope that you have all had a really 
good break with family.  This is a particularly short half term, being less than five full weeks 
long (we finish on the Wednesday of the last week).  There is a lot going on this term; there 
will be plenty of learning in a short space of time.  
 
Theme 
This term the children are going to be learning all about toys and machines as part of our 
whole school curriculum topic.  Please look out for what they have been doing in class 
newsletters and on Tapestry. 
 
Assemblies: 
It is always great to see family and friends at class assemblies on a Friday.  As well as 
seeing the children showing us what they can do it is a good chance to catch up with the 
family and friends of other children over a hot drink and some of the kitchen teams’ great 
baking. 
2nd March: Fox Class 
23rd March: Shine Assembly (we will write to invite the parents and carers of the children that 
are nominated for the awards) 
 
Dates: 
26th February: First day of Spring 2 
1st March: World Book Day (a separate letter has gone home about this). 
7th March: Fashion Show (evening) 
28th March: Last day of Spring 2 
16th April: First day of Summer 1 
 
Please remember that we close a day earlier than other schools due to the heating 
work that is happening over the Easter break. 
 
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dean Linkhorn 
 
 
Headteacher 


